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  June 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Thursday 19th July we have arranged for girls from Year 9 to go to an indoor trampolining park and to 
watch a film in a private screening as part of our Enrichment week. We will also be enjoying a country walk 
and picnic lunch. 
 
Your daughter will need to arrive at school at 8.35am and meet in the school hall.  We will then travel by 
coach to Gravity Trampoline Park. After an hour of bouncing we will then enjoy a leisurely walk to the Galleria 
along a pedestrian path. We will stop for a picnic lunch before arriving at the Odeon, Galleria to watch a new 
release in a private screening. Our day will end at approximately 3pm. Girls will be dismissed from the 
cinema unless we receive a completed reply slip. 
 
If you would like your daughter to return to school at the end of the day’s activities, please fill in the slip 
below and we will ensure there are sufficient numbers of staff to walk her to school. She will return to school 
by 3.30pm. 
 

 Food and drink: Girls should bring a packed lunch and plenty to drink. 

 Mobile phones: Girls can bring them but they should be switched off during the activities. Please be 
aware that all valuables/belongings are the responsibility of the girls and the school will not accept 
any responsibility for loss or damage to them. 

 Clothing and footwear: Girls should wear clothing suitable for trampolining and footwear appropriate 
for a long walk. Please ensure your daughter has weather appropriate protection according to the 
forecast e.g. raincoat or sun tan lotion and hat. 

 
If your daughter is required to take any medication during the day of the trip then she must bring it with her 
and hand it to a member of staff. 
 
We hope that this will be a very enjoyable day for all the girls.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Miss S Lawrence 
Head of Year 9 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Please return reply slips to Miss Lawrence in the Head of Years’ office by Friday 6th July. 
 
I would like my daughter to walk from the Odeon, Galleria to school with staff at the end of the day. She 
will return to school by 3.30pm.  
 
           

Name of Pupil __________________________________________  Form ___________ 
 
Signed ________________________________________________ Parent/Carer 
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